VNF: Submission on change in headquarter address and adjusting the Charter
On 24 Apr 2019, Vinafreight Joint Stock Company announced Submission on change in headquarter address and adjusting the Charter as follows:
Board of Directors submitted to General Meeting of Shareholders for approval on:
1) Plan on change in headquarter address of the Company from A8 Truong Son, ward 02, Tan Binh district, Ho Chi Minh city to:
131 Xo Viet Nghe Tinh, Ward 17, Binh Thanh District, Ho Chi Minh City

2) Adjust the Charter as the new headquarter address
3) Assign Board of Directors and General Manager of the Company to move the headquarter, register for the change with the business registration office and other related administrative procedures as laws
